BULDHANA CAMBRIDGE SCHOOL,
ACADEMIC SESSION-- 2022-2023
ANNUAL REPORT OF SOCIAL SCIENCE DEPARTMENT

WE!! THE SOCIAL SCIENCE DEPARTMENT OF BULDHANA CAMBRIDGE SCHOOL PROUDLY
ANNOUNCE THAT WE FINISHED ANOTHER ACADEMIC SESSION WITH FULL ENTHUSIASM AND
DEDICATION. THE DEPARTMENT HAS A TEAM OF HARDWORKING DEDICATED TEACHERS
WHOSE MAIN AIM IS TO HELP AND GUIDE THE STUDENTS TO ALWAYS STRIVE FOE
EXCELLENCE. THE SCHOOL HAS MODEM FACILITIES WHICH PROVIDED AN ADEQUATE AND
INTERESTING LEARNING ENVIRONMENT!!

ACTIVITIES

1. CONDUCTED ELECTION FOR CHOOSING THE SCHOOL COUNCIL.

2. ELECTION ANALYSIS OFFICER WAS APPOINTED FROM GRADE X.

3. DIFFERENT DEPARTMENTAL HEADS FROM STUDENTS.

4. ANALYSIS OF ELECTION RESULTS, COUNTING OF VOTES, MADE BY DIFFERENT TEACHERS.

5. FIELD TRIP TO RAMTEK A HISTORICAL PLACE WHERE DIFFERENT VARIETIES OLD CULTURE.
6. FIELD TRIP TO CHERRY FARM WHERE STUDENTS WERE SHOWN DIFFERENT VARIETIES OF
ROCKS SUCH AS IGNEOUES ROCKS, SEDIMENTARY ROCKS AND METAMORPHIC ROCKS
(INCLUDED TYPES OF LANDFORMS LEARNED).

7. STUDENTS WERE GIVEN PROJECT WORK TO SHOW DIFFERENT REVOLUTIONS IN SHORT AND
UNDERSTANDABLE WAY.

8. FRENCH REVOLUTION WAS WRITTEN IN THE FORM OF PAMPHALET.

9. CONDUCTED SPEECHES RELATED TO GREAT PERSONALITIES WHO WERE INVOLVED IN WAR
OF INDEPENDENCE.

10.CONDUCTED DRAMA (SUBJECT WAS RANI LAKSHMI BHAI, JHANSI KI RANI, KITTOOR RANI
CHENNAMMA, DIALOGUE BETWEEN INDIANS AND BRITISHERS).



APPRECIATION

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK CHAIRMAN MR. DHIRAJ BHAU LINGADE SIR, MRS. PADMAIJA
LINGADE MA’AM FOR THE SUPPORT THEY RENDERED TOWARDS OUR DEPARTMENT.

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK MR. MUKESH SURESH JAGTAP SIR, PRINCIPAL, WHO WAS THE
BACKBONE OF EACH AND EVERY MATTER WE DEALT WITH.

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK MR. FREDERIC WILLIAM, VICE PRINCIPAL, WHO HELPED US WITH
UNIQUE IDEAS WHICH WE CAN IMPLEMENT.

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK TEACHERS IN THE DEPARTMENT.

THEIR COMMITMENT AND THEIR UNTIRING EFFORT THROUGHOUT HAS GREATLY
CONTRIBUTED TO THE EFFICIENT ORGANISATION OF THE DEPARTMENT. THE TEACHERS ARE
WELL QUALIFIED AND WITH MANY YEARS OF EXPERIENCE HAVE GREATLY HELPED THE
STUDENTS IN THEIR QUEST FOR SUCCESS!!

DESPITE THE UNCERTAIN SITUATION THIS ACADEMIC YEAR WITH SHORTAGE OF STAFF, THERE
IS A STRONG SPIRIT OF COOPERATION WITHIN THE DEPARTMENT THIS YEAR. THIS HAS GIVEN
US STRENGTH AND CONFIDENCE TO PROVIDE AND PRODUCE THE BEST OF OUR STUDENTS.
THANKING YOU,

MISS. ANJALI IYER (HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT)

MR. FREDERIC WILLIAM (VICE PRINCIPAL, FACULTY OF GEOGRAPHY)

MRS. VIDYA GANGARAJ (HOD OF PRIMARY SECTION)



